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From the Chairman 

With the end of semester one drawing to a close I would like acknowledge and pass on my best wishes to the 
many students who will be sitting for exams this time of year and wish you every success in your studies.  Many of 
you take time off and even travel during the semester break.  Have a wonderful and well deserved break and see 
you in Semester two.  Peter Vassileff 

Summer Class 

Our inaugural summer school this year was a 
huge hit!  Due to popular demand, we 
anticipate that there will be another six week 
course offered later in the year.  The lessons 
are one and a half hours long and aimed at 
Macedonian speakers who want to learn how 
to read and write in 
Macedonian too. The 

classes are a mix of learning the Cyrillic alphabet, socialising and reconnecting with the 
Macedonian Community.  Class themes included Me (Jac), 
Family (Cемејство), Every Day Life (Cекојдневниот живот), 
Easter (Велигден), Macedonian Food (Mакедонска храна) 
and Travelling to Macedonia (Патување во Македонија).  
The last lesson was especially useful to the many students 
who will be travelling to Macedonia during the European summer.  We wish you a 
safe and happy journey and look forward to seeing you when you get back. 

Sveti Kiril and Metodij 

On 25 May 2014, the Macedonian Community Language School celebrated the founding of the Slavonic written 
language by Sveti Kiril and Metodij.  The event was especially rich in Macedonian language and culture with both 
the language school and the Community’s KUD Goce Delcev dance group performing.  The song, especially 
selected for the event by the language school, Kirilu-Metodiju, is based on Old Church Slavonic music and 
maintains and preserves continuity with spiritual music traditions that were originally founded on and adapted from 
Church Slavonic text and folk traditions.  Lead singer was Nataya Naumovski.  Thank you to all the students for a 
wonderful performance and a great day. 

Calendar of Events 

The Macedonian Community Language School Calendar of Events is now available online to inform parents, 
students and members of the Community of organized school events and activities.  Some useful information 
includes term dates, public holidays, school functions and much more.  To access the calendar click on the 
following link http://www.macedoniawa.com.au/mcwa/data/files/Calendar%20of%20Events%202014.pdf.  

Sundowner 

The Macedonian Community Language School held their first social event for the year, a Sundowner, on 6 June at 
the Macedonian Community Centre.   The Sundowner provided a great opportunity for many people in the 
Community to catch-up.  Thank you to everyone who attended, your interest in learning more about the school 
and what it does and the role it plays in the Community. 

Contact Us 

For language school related enquires please email language@macedoniawa.com.au.  For language school 
related enquires please email language@macedoniawa.com.au. For general enquiries please email 
admin@macedoniawa.com.au or telephone 9328 7852.  All suggestions are welcome.  
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